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For the attention of: 
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Dear Sir, Madam,  

I am writing to you as my elected representative, to express my deep concern regarding the 

current rollout of 5G, without any adequate testing.  

Please download a copy of a letter sent to Sir Chris Bryant MP on 11th February 2025 from 

the EM Radiation Research Trust raising concerns about the use of £500 million taxpayer 

funds for phone masts.   

https://www.radiationresearch.org/news/em-radiation-research-trust-question-the-use-of-

500-million-taxpayer-funds-for-phone-masts-throughout-the-uk/ 

Existing scientific data confirms that current levels of radiation exposure, as in 2G, 3G and 

4G are already damaging to the health of all biological life forms. The cumulative effect of 

densification to enable 5G, will potentially be catastrophic according to many doctors and 

scientists. 

I call on you as my MP, Sir Christopher Bryant MP Minister of State for Data Protection & 

Telecoms and on the UK Government to act upon the research and information in 

connection with risks associated with non-ionising radiation. 

To not do so, will render your inaction a potentially damaging to every one of your 

constituents, who have placed their trust in you, to protect their health and safety, and to 

uphold their lawful and inalienable rights to protection. 

I look forward to your response. 

 

Yours sincerely,     
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